
Please recognize March as Red Cross Month.

We want to thank those supporters whose generosity

helps ensure that we are able to continue our service to

those who need us. Thanks to them, the Red Cross is

there when needed the most.

Nationally, the Red Cross responds to disasters nearly

200 times every day. The organization provides a round-

the-clock link between those in the military and their

families.

You can make your family safer this March by Practicing

your family's fire escape plan and test your smoke

alarms. More information and free tools are available at

redcross. o rg/Fi reSafety.

The Red Cross is not a government agency; it relies on

donations of time, money, and blood

to do its work. dollar the Red Cross spends is invested in

humanitarian service and programs.

Thank you to all the Red Cross supporters in Sabine

County who assisttheir neighbors during their most
difficult times and helped in some way to help the Red

Cross in the Mission. Thank you for joining us.
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